



Manatee Bay Elementary School Advisory Council October 9, 2018

- I. Welcome
- II. Introductions
- III. Review of September's meeting minutes- Ms. Stokes moved to accept, Mr. Lowe seconded. Just one small change to Mr. Lowe's spelling of his name.
- IV. Dates for this year's meetings: 11/13, 12/11, 1/15, 2/12, 3/12, 4/9, 5/7
- V. Review how to access SIP plan online-reviewed
- VI. SIP Committee Updates

  Technology- Concerns with single sign on. There are some alternatives if single sign on is not working. From clever.com, students can access the apps on Single Sign on. Ms. Washington showed parents how students can log in with their active directory username and password. Learning.com and keyboarding with Ms.

  Hepworth. Thursday- International Day of the Girl- girls in STEM dress up.
- VII. PTA Updates- \$9000 in donations and teacher grants that teachers can apply to in the beginning of November
- VIII. Administration Updates- Ms. Devaughn went over the parent survey feedback.

  Found it was specific to the county not the school
- IX. Any Additional New Business- moved to order of business 2. Before care fee is \$72 with 10 students in attendance. Before care would be 6-7:15 to bring cost down to approximately \$40. Ms. Saldana asked about students who do not chose to go to breakfast. 10 votes in favor of the hours of before care hours changing.

- X. SAF Meeting updates- SAF Chair- Mr. Schweizer, Vice SAF Susana Boza (specifically Security), Boundary Committees- 2 representatives Susana Boza and Jazline Llanes, voted on calendar to stay the same, date of next Parent University-Cyber Security (10/16 is meeting to plan this), next SAF meeting is 11/13 combined. April 3, 2019 6:30.
- XI. Adjournment- moved by Ms. Stokes, seconded by Mr. Loew

Manatee Bay Elementary is a community of lifelong learners who value quality and integrity as we strive to create a nurturing environment in which children will develop self-esteem and respect for themselves and others.